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<MONTH YEAR> 
  
<CUSTOMER NAME> 
<CUSTOMER ADDRESS> 
<CUSTOMER CITY STATE ZIPCODE> 

This notice applies to your vehicle:  <VIN> 

Subject:  EPA & CARB Approved Emissions Modification 2014-2016 3.0L TDI                       
(Generation 2 PC) 
Emissions Recall 23V4 

 
 

Dear Audi Owner or Lessee, 

As part of Audi's settlements with the United States Department of Justice (DOJ), Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA), the California Air Resources Board (CARB), the California Attorney General’s Office (CAAG), the 
Federal Trade Commission (FTC) and Class Counsel, we are informing you that an emissions modification is 
now available for your Model Year 2014-2016 3.0L TDI vehicle (GEN 2 PC).  The emissions modification for your 
vehicle has been approved by the EPA and CARB. The purpose of this booklet is to inform you of that approval 
and provide you with information on how you can take the next steps. 
 
If you are the lessor and registered owner of the vehicle identified in this action, please forward this letter 
immediately via first-class mail to the lessee within ten (10) days of receipt. If you have changed your address or 
sold the vehicle, please fill out the enclosed prepaid Owner Reply card and mail it to us so we may update our 
records. 
 
We encourage you to carefully review the information in this booklet.  If we may be of further assistance, please 
let us know. 

For questions about any of the material included in the booklet, please visit http://www.audiusa.com/recall or 
contact Audi Customer Support 800-822-2834. 

 

Audi of America, Inc. 
3800 Hamlin Road 
Auburn Hills, MI 48326 
+1 800 253 2834 
www.audiusa.com 
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